HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY .
HEMPSTEAD : NEW YORK 11550 . -
Qffce of the Prasident

June 20, 1983

Dr. José Ferrater Mora
Departwent of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 . -

Dear Dr. Mora:

Hofstra University is pleased to announce the "Espectador Universal”
International Interdisciplinary Conference to honor the memory of Jose'
Ortega y Gasset on November 11, 12 and 13, 1983. It is my pleasure to
invite you to deliver a paper at this event which will celebrate the 100th
anniversary of the birth of this illustrious writer.

At this time, we have already received over 30 contributions from renowned
Ortega scholars. We hope that you will be able to join us in our attempt
to open new perspectives and to increase interest in the United States on
Josd Ortega y Gasset atudies.

Hofstra University would be deeply honored to include you among the dis-
tinguished scholars who will participate in the conference. We request
the favor of an early reply to the Conference Director, Dr. Nora de Marval
McNair, Department of Spanish, 326 Calkine Hall, Hofstra University,
Hempstead, New York, 11550.

Sincerely yours,
ames M. Shuart - .
resident
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